Lincoln Elementary PTA
2418 W. 166 St
Torrance, CA 90504

November 4, 2012
To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Letter of Recommendation
Robert Castillo- BMX

In June of 2012 we hired Robert Castillo and his BMX group to
do an assembly on the last day of school. It was a huge success. The
students were so thrilled to see the stunts and exhibition that was put

on.

This is a great assembly. The company is wonderful to work with and
we already booked them for 2013 as well!!.

Sincerely,

Maddie Bowers
1% Vice President/ Programs



